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The Cincinnati Woodworker 
Dedicated to Sharing Woodworking Knowledge 

The Cincinnati Woodworking Club Newsletter 
January 11, 2014 

BIBS 
AUCTION 

SHOP MADE TOOLS AND FIXTURES 
This meeting ‘Bibs’ • ‘Auction’ • ‘Shop Made Tools & Fixtures’ will 
be full of fun information and bargains. 
 
The CWC Central Group has the following program for the 
January 11 meeting. 
 
This is the “Bibs” Meeting. Members wearing “Bib Overalls” (or a 
Shop Apron) will receive an extra door prize ticket (2 max). 
 
The Auction will be in two sessions. Gary Claytor our ‘High Priced 
Auctioneer’ requests that you bring auction items early for set up. 
  
Our featured speaker, CWC member Howard Renner, will have a 
presentation on his ‘Shop Made Tools & Fixtures’. Photos from 
the presentation will be on the CWC website. 
 

Guests 
Guests and prospective members are always welcome at CWC 
meetings.  If you know someone who is a woodworker or wants to 
learn, please invite them to join us. 
 

Video Library 
Don’t forget about the Club’s video library.  Rental fee is only $1.00.  
There is a deposit of $10.00, which is returned to you when the video is 
returned.   Club member Manuel Canales maintains the video library. 
 

2013-2014 Meeting Schedule 
September 14, 2013-NW 
November 9, 2013-SW 
January 11, 2014-C 
March 8, 2014-SE 
May 10, 2014-Lunch-NE 
 
Meeting Location 
Northminster Presbyterian 
Church, 703 Compton Road—
approximately .2 miles east of 
Winton Road. 
 
The meetings are held in the 
Disciples Hall, located in the 
basement.  Park behind the 
church, and enter through the 
double doors on the right side 
of the building, in the back. 
 
Meeting Time 
Our room opens at 8:30 AM.  
The meeting is from 9:00 AM 
to 12:30 PM.  Please plan to 
arrive on time and stay for the 
entire meeting. 
 
Refreshments 
Donuts will be available at the 
meeting.  Please bring your 
own coffee in a cup with a lid.  
Please clean up your spills 
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Membership Dues 
Your CWC dues are a great value 

Member dues are payable each September 
New members may join at any time. 
Annual Dues: Adults $15.00 
 Student $5.00 
To join or renew, fill out the Membership Application 
form and, with your payment, mail it or bring it to the 
next meeting.  You may also complete the application 
online on the club web site.  
http://CINCINNATIWOODWORKINGCLUB.ORG/AboutUs/Membership.aspx 
CWC is open to woodworkers of all skill levels, without 

regard to sex, race, religion, national origin, age or 
handicap. 

 
 

Toy Drive Success 
 
The Jim Schaefer Toy Project this year collected 910 items in our toy 
drive.  88 of these will go to the Jackson Area Ministries and the 
remaining to the Christian Appalachian Project.  Ken Koch delivered 
the toys to Jackson, Ohio and Terry Elfers, Joe Gaherty and Keith 
Mealy delivered the other toys to Mt. Vernon. Thank you all for the 
driving. 
 
We want to thank everyone that helped make this happen.  Thanks 
to all who helped us carry the toys down to the basement, and back 
up to load the truck and van.  Thanks to Dusty Eling, Ray Jang, Bill 
Law, and Rick Hemberger for counting and photographing the 
toys!  Special thanks to all those individuals who donated their time, 
effort, and material to enable these children to have a Merry 
Christmas.    May God bless you all abundantly. 
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Club Contacts 
Have questions about the club?  We will be glad to help. 
President: (Overall running of the club) 

Keith Mealy      Home: (513) 891-2924 
E-Mail: kmealy@cincinnatiwoodworkingclub.org 

Vice President: (Seminars and Special Events) 
John Branam     Home: (513) 368-3390 
E-Mail: jbranam@cincinnatiwoodworkingclub.org 

Treasurer: (Membership List, Dues) 
Dick Fisher     Home: (513) 612-2175 
E-Mail dfisher@cincinnatiwoodworkingclub.org 

Website:   cincinnatiwoodworkingclub.org 
 

Cincinnati Woodworking Club Membership 
Application 

Date: _______ New: ________ Renewal: _____ 
Email: ________________________________________ 
Name: ________________________________________ 
Address: ______________________________________ 
City: __________ State: _______ Zip: _________ 
Home Phone: (_____) ______________ 
Work Phone:  (_____) ______________ 
Cell Phone:     (_____) ______________ 
 
Mail application with $15.00 for adults, $5.00 for 
students to: 

Dick Fisher 
7422 Silver Creek Road 

Cleves, Ohio 45002 
 

Member Mat Nedeljko demonstrates the 
Chevalet du Marqueterie that he built. 

Member Larry Saupe shares a handy hint 

Member John Leonardi 
demonstrates a dadoing jig. 

Annual Woodworking Contests 
As you are working on projects this season, remember the 
competitions at the May meeting.   Founder’s Award – a juried 
competition and Fred Weissborn Award – peer judging.  Details 
on the web site. 

�
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Thank You! 
As a volunteer organization, it takes a lot of help to keep the club running smoothly. Thanks to all who pitch in 
when needed. There are a number of unnamed but not unnoticed people who make things happen: 

• Helping with setting up and taking down at the meetings. 
• Making toys, furniture, and boxes for our charity projects throughout the year 
• Donating items for use or auction to help fund projects 
• Show-and-tell and presentation contributors who share their knowledge and techniques. 
• See a need and do it. 

A special thanks to Joe Gaherty, who has stepped down as newsletter editor. We appreciate all of Joe's hard work 
on this part of the club's communication. 
Below is a list of the officers, group leaders, and others with special assignments.   Thanks for all you do on a 
regular basis for the club. 

2013-2014 Steering Team 
Jay Ratliff Audio – Visual Team Leader 
Dusty (Donald) Eling Central (Co-Chair), Woodworking Craftsmanship  Contests chair 
Jim  Baldock Central (Co-Chair) 
Jack Sirak Central Special Events Coordinator 
Basil Maddox Children’s Hospital Liaison 
Ken Koch Jackson Area Ministries Liaison 
Susan Mealy Newsletter editor 
Earl North Northeast (Co-Chair), Fernside Liaison, Jackson Area Ministries (JAM) Liaison 
Manuel Canales Northeast (Co-Chair), Video Librarian 
Homer Buescher Northminster Liaison  
George Murphy Northwest (Co-Chair) 
Ray Ladouceur Northwest (Co-Chair) 
Ray Jang Photographer 
Keith Mealy President, GroupMail coordinator 
John Libbert Southeast (Co-Chair) 
Gene Bartholomew Southeast (Co-Chair) 
Terry Elfers Southwest (Co-Chair), CAP (Christian Appalachian Project)  Liaison 
John Leonardi Southwest (Co-Chair), CAP Liaison 
Darrell McAnulty Steering team member ex officio, President Emeritus  
Larry Saupe Toy Safety & Compliance 
Dick Fisher Treasurer, Membership management, Door Prizes 
John Branam Vice-President, special event coordinator, Southwest (Co-Chair) 
Ron Frame Video camera 
Greg Beagle Video camera 
Mike Ralston Video camera 
Bill Law Video camera, back up photographer 
Ryan Ridell Webmaster 
Keith Neer Workshop / Seminar site host 
 


